
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Date: July 18, 2022 
 
To: City Council 
 
Subject: Appointment of Interim City Manager 
 
As my previous letter stated, our current City Manager, Chris Murray announced his 
resignation effective August 19, 2022. 
 
The individual selected as the Interim City Manager is included in the confidential 
attachment appended to this item. 
 
Upon City Council's authorization of the interim City Manager, the confidential attachment 
will be publicly released. 
 
Recommendations: 
 
1. City Council adopt the recommendations in Confidential Attachment 1 to the letter (July 
18, 2022) from the Mayor. 
  
2. City Council authorize City Solicitor to introduce the necessary by-laws to give effect to 
City Council's decision. 
  
3. City Council authorize the public release of Confidential Attachment 1 to the letter (July 
18, 2022) from the Mayor once adopted by City Council. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
John Tory  
Mayor of Toronto 
 
 
 
 
 


